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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Two Rivers Sand,Gravel and Reservoir Project comments 
1 message

Leslie Vail <lvailpt@yahoo.com> Sun, Jun 12, 2022 at 7:58 AM
To: "rob.zuber@state.co.us" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Mr. Zuber,
It has ben brought to my attention that the Raptor Materials, LLC Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir Project is being
put in just a short distance from my home. The public notice for this project was less than adequate, but that was most
likely the purpose so they would not get push back from all the home owners in the area. However, that is just my intent
here, to push back. I object to this project  for the following reasons. It is way too close to a residential community. The
noise, dust, and increased traffic are not suitable for a residential area. Not to mention the impact it will have on the
wildlife in the area and the water in the river. This damage will be irreversible. We moved to this area for the quiet, nature
filled environment it provides. It would deeply saddened me if this project is approved. Please note this letter as a strong
objection to the project. 

Leslie Vail
24 Dos Rios
Greeley, CO
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